
Democracy in the USA is the most fragile since our Civil 
War.  I hope Pennsylvania elected officials preserve the 
biggest cornerstone which is Government By The People 
and for the People.  Everyone has the right to have their 
voice heard.  Creating Fair Districts in Pennsylvania and 
throughout the USA wii insure that our elected officials 
serve all of the people.  Everyone should be concerned 
about our fragile state of affairs at this time.  Please draw 
the lines to represent the people.  Janice Shreffler—
Coatesville, PA Janice Shreffler 
 


